
 
2025-2026 

Dear Families, 
 
Welcome to an exciting new year for your child! To start out the year, we are requesting that each 

student provide the following items. ☺ 

 
Students should come to school on the first day with their binders and backpacks ready with the 
following items: 
 

● One 1 inch, 3-Ring binder with 3 folders (set up in this order): 
● One 3 hole folder with pockets, labeled with your child’s name and “Home/School Folder” 

on the front cover.  
o On the inside, label one side “To Do” and the other side “Completed”. 

● 3 hole folders with pockets, labeled: 
o “Work/Desk Folder” 
o No label (Blank) 

 
● 3 separate spiral notebooks, college ruled.  The best, most durable brand is Five Star by Mead. 

These will be kept and used in class. 
● A pencil box/case that contains the following:  

pencils, erasers, highlighter, glue stick, scissors, colored pencils, ball point pen (black or blue) 
and a sturdy pencil sharpener that catches the shavings, dry erase/whiteboard marker, dry 
erase/whiteboard eraser 

 
Needed for classroom (Optional): 
 

● Fine-tipped black Sharpie markers 
● Colored Sharpie markers 
● Highlighters  
● Markers (Fine tip, assorted color for art) 
● Glue sticks 
● 1 box of Kleenex 
● Clorox wipes 
● Baby wipes 
● 1 ream of Xerox / copy paper 
● Dry erase/whiteboard markers (4 or 5 multi-color pack) 
● Dry erase/whiteboard eraser 
● Sticky tab markers 

 
As always, we appreciate your help and support.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 
questions.   
 
Thank you for your support, 
4th Grade  
Mrs. Garcia 
Maryland Avenue Elementary 
 


